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    Memo To:

All Bidders of York County/ RFQ 2890
    From:

Teria G. Sheffield, Procurement Director

    Subject:

Rejection of Proposal
    Date:
October 17, 2023
Sealed Proposals were received on September 6, 2023 for Construction Materials Testing, Inspection and Construction Observation Services. During its October 16, 2023 meeting, the County Council determined that it would be in the County’s best interest to reject all proposals received for further review of the scope of work, and to resolicit for proposals at a later date.
We sincerely appreciate your time involved in submitting a response.
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